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DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 5 DECEMBER 2022

Miller’s Wynd – closed until 26 December 2022 at its junction with Hawkhill
for major construction works.

Westfield Place – traffic control from Monday 5 December for 10 days for
street lighting replacement works.

Hillcrest Road (at number 21) – closed until Monday 5 December for Scottish
Water mains repair.

Forthcoming Roadworks

Glamis Drive – closed eastbound in 2 phases from Monday 9 January for 4 weeks
for Scotland Gas Networks work. Phase 1: Hazel Avenue to Glamis Road. Phase
2: Invergowrie Drive to Hazel Avenue.
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